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“Developing confident, responsible citizens who strive for excellence” 

 

 

 

 

Ski Trip Code of Conduct 
 
To ensure that both you and your parent(s) or guardian are fully aware of the code of conduct 
that must be adhered to whilst you are under the care and supervision of Henry Kendall 
High School staff members, I would like you to read the following list of points. 

 
If, and only if, you accept to abide by these conditions are you to sign the code of conduct. 
Additionally, one of your parents/guardians must also sign the form to indicate their 
understanding of the code. 

1. You are bound to observe not only the directions given to you by members of staff, but 
from teachers of other visiting schools and most importantly from your 
ski/snowboarding instructor. 

 
2. Your behaviour generally should be such that it brings credit to yourself, your family and 

your school. 
 

3. Mobile phones are to be collected by a member of staff before lights out each night 
and will be returned to you at 6:15am. 

 
4. There is to be no girls in the boys’ rooms and no boys in the girls’ room. You are 

only permitted to enter the sleeping quarters that you have been allocated to. Failure 
to follow this rule may result in you being sent home and/or your lift pass being 
confiscated. 

 
5. Smoking/Vaping will not be tolerated. This rule applies from the time you arrive until 

your return at the conclusion of the program. 

 
6. Any dealings with alcohol and/or drugs are expressly forbidden. The consequences 

for breaking this rule are being sent home and in the instance of drug offences, also 
having the police notified. Your removal from the program and return home will be 
at your expense. 

 
7. You are required to adhere to the management of medications as consented to by 

your parent/guardian on the medical information form. Additionally, you are not 
permitted to provide any medications to other students. 

 

You are in the fortunate position to be attending such a program, as there are many students 
who do not get this opportunity. 

 
Responsible behaviour should ensure a great time for both students and attending staff. 
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